


ensure that the act is strengthened so it can truly meet its aim of protecting 

animals. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I can be contacted at 

 or on 0207 8376327, , should you require 

further information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kirsty Henderson  

Campaign Coordinator 




